
O-001-001

FTA and FHWA sent a formal reply to PEAC's request, declining to

extend the deadline for public comments on the FEIS.
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O-001-002

The project has been soliciting public input and providing public

information throughout the process of developing the FEIS. The FEIS

describes specific outreach and involvement efforts that occurred and

how they have influenced the project. The locally preferred alternative

was selected in the summer of 2008 and has been the subject of

extensive public and agency coordination and input since then. The

findings and conclusions in the FEIS are not fundamentally different from

the DEIS. Many of the changes in the FEIS were in response to input

received from citizens and other stakeholders. While the FEIS is not

subject to a formal public comment period as the DEIS is, FTA and

FHWA solicited comments on the FEIS prior to finalizing the NEPA

process.

 

O-001-003

Please see responses above.

Whether or not citizens read the entire FEIS, all DEIS comments, and all

responses to DEIS comments is not really the test for determining

whether or not public concerns were adequately addressed. As noted in

the responses above, there has been extensive public outreach and

input during the preparation of the FEIS, many of the findings were

released to the public before the FEIS was published, and many of the

meaningful refinements since the DEIS have been the result of public

outreach.

In addition, each person who commented on the DEIS was provided

reasonable opportunity to review the response to his or her comments,

as well access to any other comments and responses. For those who did

not wish to review all 1,600 comments, the FEIS provided a summary of

the most common comments received and responses to them (Chapter

6--Public Input on the Draft EIS).
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O-001-004

The fundamental finding of impacts did not change meaningfully

between the DEIS and FEIS. Both documents disclose that the project

will not cause significant harm to water quality, ecosystems, air quality,

wetlands, EJ communities, or induced sprawl. The project would have

significant impacts to parks and historic resources, although the impacts

were reduced through project refinements following the DEIS. This

information was the subject of public outreach, and the revisions were

made in part to reflect public and agency input during the preparation of

the FEIS.

FTA and FHWA previously sent a formal reply to PEAC's request

regarding the comment period.
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